
Celebrity News: Fergie Jokes
That  Josh  Duhamel  Wanted
Children with Her From Their
First Date

By Jessica Conigliaro

Fergie,  soon-to-be  mother,  and  husband  Josh  Duhamel  are
preparing  for  the  newest  addition  to  their  family.
People reports Fergie saying, “He’s been amazing,” she told
reporters. “He’s so nice and wonderful, and he sings and talks
to  my  belly  all  of  the  time,”  she  explains.  “He’s  very
complimentary. I’m very lucky that he is really good to me.”

How do you know if your partner would make a good parent?
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Cupid’s Advice:

You and your partner have been together for a while now. You
both  are  tossing  around  the  idea  of  starting  a  family
together. Before doing anything drastic however, you want to
make sure your love will make a good father. Cupid’s here to
help you figure that out:

1. He takes care of you: Whenever you’re sick, your partner
always stops by with soup to make sure you are okay. He helps
you get better and doesn’t ever worry about catching your
germs–he’s more concerned about you than his own health. If he
is this nurturing with you, he is sure to be a good father.
When his  children will  need him most, you know for a fact
that your love will happily take care of them.

2. Good with other kids: Your friends had a baby last year and
your spouse loves spending time with the little one. He offers
to babysit and enjoys playing and laughing with their child.
This should be a very clear indication that your partner will
make a great father. He is showing enthusiasm towards children
and is probably stirring up excitement of becoming a father of
his own some day.

3. Patience: Your love wants to leave the house by a certain
time, but you are taking forever to get ready. Instead of
getting mad and frustrated at you, he is understanding and
lets you get ready in peace. By doing so, your man is showing
you how patient he can be–which will definitely be good when
you have kids together.

How did you know your husband would be a good father? Share
below:.


